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Kim Kardashian and Kris Humphries

This celebrity marriage only lasted 72 days before the famous
couple announced their split. Photo: Fame Pictures

Celebrity  Baby  News:  Evelyn
Lozada Is Expecting a Son
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By Brittany Stubbs

It’s going to be a blue baby shower for Evelyn Lozada, who is
expecting a son this March! “Surprisingly, I found out when I
had my first trimester screening,” the Basketball Wives star
shares with People. “I was about 13 weeks when they told me
the sex! I was honestly praying for a boy. I have wanted to
have a son for years.” All of Lozada’s dreams seem to be
coming true, having also gotten engaged to Carl Crawford, Los
Angeles Dodgers outfielder and father of her baby, over the
holidays.

How do you prepare for a baby boy versus a girl?

Cupid’s Advice: 

You not only have to prepare your relationship for the arrival
of a new addition to the family, but you also have to prepare
differently for a boy versus a girl. Cupid has some advice:

1. The big “C”: While there are many aspects of parenting that
couples  should  discuss  before  a  baby’s  arrival,  the
conversation of whether or not you plan to have your baby boy

http://celebritybabies.people.com/2014/01/28/evelyn-lozada-pregnant-carl-crawford-expecting-son/


circumcised is crucial. It’s important that couples are on the
same page, especially regarding something as serious as your
baby’s body.

Related: ‘DWTS’ Anna Trebunskaya Welcomes a Baby Girl and
Reveals Boyfriend 

2.  Prepare  to  discipline:  In  a  discussion  about  the
differences of raising boys and girls, Parenting.com shares
that boys are often harder to discipline because they have a
harder time hearing. Women always joke about men never hearing
a thing they’re saying, but it’s true! Boys’ ears are less
sensitive  than  girls’.  Because  girls  can  detect  speech
discrimination, they are more likely than boys at responding
to warnings and heightened tones.

Related: Celebrity Baby Beat 

3. It’s just a scratch: New mothers are known to get worked up
about every little bump and bruise, but let’s face it, you’re
having a boy. Occasional scrapes and bruises are going to
happen along the way. Climbing, exploring, roughhousing…it’s
all apart of their fun! Just plan on having a portable First
Aid kit on you at all times.

What ways would you prepare for a boy versus a girl? Shares
your thoughts below! 

Chad  Ochocinco  and  Evelyn
Lozada Not Rushing to Marry
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Cincinnati Bengals star Chad Ochocinco may have rushed his
engagement  to  fiancée  former  Basketball  Wives  star  Evelyn
Lozada, but don’t expect to see them walking down the aisle
anytime soon.  “He has four kids.  I have one.  We want to be
engaged for at least a year and enjoy our time with our
children, and then we’re going to plan our wedding,” said
Lozada at Cosmopolitan‘s Fun Fearless Males of 2011 party.
 Ochocinco thinks that his relationship with Lozada works so
well  because  they  are  completely  open  with  each  other,
according to People.  “I know everything about her, so there
are no surprises,” said the football player.

Is it important to know your partner’s every secret?

Cupid’s Advice:

There’s no doubt that it’s important to know your partner well
before you decide to spend your life with him or her, but it’s

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20472128,00.html


not necessary to know every last detail.  Here’s why:

1.  Keep  the  mystery  alive:  There’s  no  fun  in  knowing
everything about your partner right from the start, because
then there’s nothing to discover or reveal throughout the rest
of your lives together.

2.  It’s  not  possible:  The  bottom  line  is  that  it’s  not
possible  to  fully  know  someone.   We  don’t  remember  every
detail of our lives, so there’s no way we can relay everything
to our partners.

3. You’re entitled to secrets: If your secret has nothing to
do with your partner and isn’t in any way deceiving him or
her, it’s completely fine if you have a secret or two.  Being
open doesn’t necessary mean you have to share every detail of
your life.

Chad Ochocinco is Engaged to
Girlfriend Evelyn Lozada
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NFL player and Dancing with the Stars alum Chad Ochocinco
surprised his girlfriend, Evelyn Lozada, by proposing to her
on November 16th in their Cincinnati home.  Lozada, a model
and Basketball Wives star, told Us Weekly, “He had a jeweler
come to the house… [It was] a total surprise!  We sat there
and picked out the ring.”  Ochocinco offered his input on the
diamond.  The couple have not yet picked a date because,
according to Lozada, “We’re waiting on the show and football
season to end so we can start focusing on the next stage of
our lives.”What are some unique proposal locations?

Cupid’s Advice:

Many  proposal  locations  are  overdone.   The  romantic
candlelight dinner is somewhat predictable, as is the flowers-
and-ring routine. Couples looking for a more unique experience
may like these ideas:

1. Return to the place of your first date: Going back to the
place of your first date is both romantic and fun.

2. Take a trip: Surprise your partner with a trip to a resort

http://www.usmagazine.com/healthylifestyle/news/how-chad-ochocinco-proposed-2010212


in one of your favorite areas.  Try the Bahamas if the two of
you like beaches, or Europe if you love sight-seeing.  The
vacation will be one that your partner always remembers.

3. Go on a fun date: Instead of proposing over dinner, try
proposing in a hot air balloon.  How many people can say they
got engaged while overlooking the countryside from a floating
basket?


